
From: Rogers, Dr. Scott [srogers@sd331.k12.id.us]
Sent: Thursday, September 06, 2007 8:06 AM
To: Deluna, Michelle
Cc: Miller, Betty
Subject: RE: good news
From: Deluna, Michelle [mailto:mdeluna@sd331.k12.id.us]  
Sent: Wednesday, September 05, 2007 5:19 PM 
To: Rogers, Dr. Scott 
Subject: good news 

This should make the tax payers happy. With the $1 plus mil dollar bond equalization revenue,
our levy rate for the school district will drop from .00321948 to appx .002378117. Per $100,000 of
property value the amount of the levy would decrease from 199.00 last years school district levies
to $143.00. That is a $56.00 per $100,000 savings on school levies alone.

Michelle DeLuna 
Business Manager
Minidoka County Schools #331

(208)436-4411 ext 105
mdeluna@sd331.k12.id.us


